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3139 North 65th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

this is a > £ verifi 3 3
U&Lt is a letter of verification of your reported reception
of Radio 14, on November 24, 1975,

I certainly appreciate your call, and it cert 1@17 wasn't
any problem setting up this date for testing, because
was quite beneficial in our part too.

KSIR, is still awaiting a decision from the
ference to our application for increase in p

that it will be soon, and will contact you when I éo
of performance on the 1 Kw
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I think that i've mentioned engineer for
KIMO in Iongmont., I will tkéréE:n

s i< 4.1

the month of January or late KIMO i O K usually
o = D AT\ ] W T10 1S ‘,kn.LA,‘«
takes me a couple of time:
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Inc*dentm¢1v, [ recieved about 5 calls the night I did

the testing, 1n?1nﬁiﬂr one from Los Angeles, California
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I certainly ) W 13 hobbi
ainly appreci works of dedicated hobbist,

A » v 1 o - }
and certainly wish re more in the Broadcast

=
Industry!

1 appreciat reci i !
appreciate recieving a copy of the IRCA, and please

P.S. Please accept this personal invitation to stop and
see our facilities when you come to visit the Village
/ ey e ove



